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Mr. Chairman, 
I have the honour to deliver this statement on behalf of the Non-Aligned 

Movement. 

Mr. Chairman, 
The Non-Aligned Movement continues to attach great importance to the work of the 

Special Committee on the Charter of the United Nations and on the Strengthening of the 
Role of the Organization and considers that it should play a key role in the current reform 
process of the United Nations, as mandated in Resolution 3499(:XX:X) of 15 December 
1975. 

The Non-Aligned Movement is of the view that the United Nations is the central and 
indispensable forum for addressing issues relating to international cooperation, economic 
development and social progress, peace and security, human rights and the rule of law, 
based on dialogue, cooperation and consensus-building among States. In this context, the 
Movement attaches high importance to the strengthening of the role of the United 
Nations and recognizes the efforts taken to develop its full potential. 

Important elements in the United Nations' reform process are the democratization of 
its principal organs and respect for the General Assembly's role and authority, including 
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reference to guide its future work. We welcome the briefing by representatives of the 
Secretariat on the implementation 


